
From: Simon White [mailto:simon.white@amma.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 29 January 2018 3:35 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Antony Old; Adam.Jacka@mua.org.au; Tony Caccamo 
Subject: Professional Diving Industry (Industrial) Award 2010 

 
Vice President, 
 
AMMA acts on behalf of member companies engaged in professional diving services. 
 
We refer to the Fair Work Commission Statement of 22 December 2017 in relation to application 
AM2017/58 (https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/2017fwcfb6918.htm) 
 
AMMA has discussed the introduction of a daily ordinary hours cap with the Maritime Union of 
Australia and Fremantle Commercial Diving however the parties have not been able to reach a 
consensus on this matter. 
 

Regards, 

 

 

       www.amma.org.au 

Simon White 
AMMA | Principal Workplace Relations Consultant 
Level 15, 191 St Georges Terrace | Perth | WA 
6000  
t +61 (08) 6381 0372 |  

  

 

 

The information contained in this e-mail including any attachments is confidential and may contain legally privileged 

information that is intended only for the use of the named recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, have 

received this e-mail in error, or if the communication is unsolicited please advise us immediately by return e-mail 

qldamma@amma.org.au and delete the e-mail. 
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